
Report from the Social Commission to the BOD 20210809 
 
 
The Social Committee will meet this Wednesday, August 11, 2021, at 11:00 AM, in 
person, in the Party Room.  We will work on plans for the autumn and winter.  Those 
attending who are not vaccinated are expected to wear masks.  Those that are 
vaccinated, are, of course, welcome to wear masks, as well. 
 
Current plans, subject to the pandemic, include hosting a TGIF reception on September 
10th with masking, distancing, and serving of food and drink with gloved volunteers. 
 
Preliminary discussions will continue at the upcoming meeting about a 50th anniversary 
celebration, in 2023, of the construction of Park Tower. 

 
Please contact us with any comments or questions on our Facebook group page and/or 
at ptcasocial@rcn.com . 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sheldon Atovsky, Chair  
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